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Can You Help?   
The Deacons’ Compassion Committee is ask-
ing for volunteers to help by committing to 
bring food items for funeral meals.  These 
items can be something that is your choice 
to bring - usually consisting of a side, a sal-
ad, or a dessert.   

If you would be willing to help in this capacity, please fill 
out the form below and turn it into the office.  You can put 
the form in the offering plates located on the tables in the 
Narthex.  You may also contact Beth Bailey directly at 812-
841-5932 or by email at bethmarew@yahoo.com. 
 
Yes, I will volunteer for the Compassion Committee 

Name:_________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________ 

 
FALLING by T.J. Newman 

 

The EPC Book Club will be meeting on 
Tuesday, January 25, at noon at The 
Sport’s Den on Weinbach Avenue to dis-
cuss this month’s book, Falling by T.J. New-
man.   Everyone is invited to attend (even 

if you haven’t read the book) to enjoy good food, fellow-
ship and discussion.   
 

Here is a little tease about the book: 
You just boarded a flight to New York.  There are one hun-
dred and forty-three other passengers onboard.  What you 
don’t know is that thirty minutes before the flight your 
pilot’s family was kidnapped.  For his family to live, every-
one on your plane must die.  The only way the family will 
survive is if the pilot follows his orders and crashes the 
plane. 

All women of the church are invited to our EPW 
gathering on Wednesday, February 2, at 11:30 
in the fellowship hall.  Any woman who attends 
or has attended Eastminster is invited.  Carol 
Palmer and Sue Shelton will provide a February 
celebration of love for our program.  Lunch will 
be provided and a suggested donation of $5 will 

be appreciated.  Please respond when an EPW officer calls you 
or call the church office to make your reservation.  If you didn’t 
make a reservation and find you can attend, just arrive and you 
will be welcomed!  

If you would be willing to give a children's sermon during wor-
ship, please contact Annie Fulkerson at (812)-499-9887.  This is 
such a wonderful way to participate in the life of the church by 
encouraging our children for their week ahead.  A sign-up sheet 
will also be posted on the welcome center in the gallery. Materi-
als/scripts can be provided if needed. Thank you! 

Guest Preachers & Speakers 
January 23, Wendy McCormick 
January 30, Trey Fulkerson 
February 6, Shane O’Neill 
February 13, Shane O’Neill 
February 20, Wendy McCormick 
February 27, Trey Fulkerson 

 CIVIC THEATRE PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 29TH  

FROM 6 a.m. - 11 a.m. 

The Evansville Civic Theatre will be hosting a  
Pancake Carry Out Breakfast  

for their Annual Fundraiser here at the church  
in Fellowship Hall.   

Everyone is encouraged to come and get some delicious pan-
cakes while helping out a vibrant organization in our commu-
nity. 

PRAYERS of the  CHURCH 

Please pray for the following:   Tid Turner; Jane Williams; 
Mike Crecelius; Walt Lowe; Mae Chin; Sue Kuhs; Allen 
Sanderson; Annie Gregg.   If you have a pray request or 
wish to be removed from the list, please contact Leslie 
Webb at epcprayers@gmail.com or call the church office.  
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Church Communication Lines 

Phone#: 476-3355/Fax: 476-8755 

Web: eastminsterchurch.com     

Email: epc@epcevv.com 

Sound Engineer: Ron Harper 

Videographer: Jack Garcia 

Social Media Admin: Tony McClees 
tmcclees@illinois.edu 

 
Digital Sign Admin: Jenny Kuhs  
Jennifer_ann_09@yahoo.com 

 
Prayer Chain Captain: Leslie Webb or at 

epcprayers@gmail.com 

 

Eastminster Staff 

Mike Cantrell - Handyman 

Mary Fulkerson - Office Manager 

Trey Fulkerson - Youth/Pastoral Assist. 

Alanna Keenan - Director of Music 

Anslee LaChance - Nursery Worker 

Marian LaChance - Housekeeper 

Ryan Luttrull - Organist 


